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February 2, 2020

House Health Committee Chair Scott Lipps
Ohio House Health Committee
Columbus, OH 43215

Members of the House Health Committee,

I am writing on behalf of OH-KID or Ohio Kids Identified with Dyslexia. Our mission states we are ‘A statewide coalition advocating for Ohio’s one in five students with dyslexia to receive proper screening and equitable access to intervention and remediation using structured literacy with fidelity.’ Our members, representing over 20 Ohio public school districts educating more than 180,000 students, would like to thank you for the work that you are doing around dyslexia. House Bill 436 aligns directly with our mission and we are happy to support HB 436 which provides screening and intervention for children with dyslexia.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for this important bill, 

Please call me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Brett Tingley
(614) 327-3328
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